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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Third Sunday of Easter
01-05-2022

1. Regarding the recent Chancery Notice on the Diocesan Pastoral
Guidelines for the Resumption of Public Masses and Group Gatherings,
St Ignatius Chapel resumed all public Masses and group gatherings
effective 21/04/2022 (Thursday).

According to the Chancery Notice, St Ignatius Chapel and the
congregation must comply with the new relaxed measures for religious
premises from the Hong Kong Government and the anti-pandemic
precautions required by the Wah Yan College, Kowloon. Details as
follow:

® All parishioners entering the campus and the Chapel must use the
“LeaveHomeSafe” mobile application and present the QR code of
their vaccination record or Exemption Certificate.

For those whose vaccination record or Exemption Certificate is not
presented in the required form or does not contain a QR code and
those under the age of 12 and not accompanied by an adult, they are
required to complete a specified form. All declaration / personal
information will be kept for 31 days.

® Upon entering the campus, parishioners must put on face masks,
have their body temperature taken, hands cleansed with sanitizer
and keep social distance.
Once a Mass 1s concluded, parishioners should leave the Chapel
and the campus as soon as possible and avoid socializing.

For details of the Chancery Notice, please refer to the websites of
the Diocese and our Chapel.

® Please note: The carpark is closed until further notice.

® [f there is any confusion in the process of the above, please be
understanding and cooperate with us.

2. For the palms taken last year, parishioners can bring them back to the
Chapel and leave them in the collection box outside the Chapel office.

3. Regarding our request for red packet donation before the Chinese New
Year, parishioners may leave the red packets in the collection box
placed at the main entrance to the Chapel. All red packets collected will
be given to Little Sisters of the Poor and Missionaries of Charity to
help the underprivileged elderly and street sleepers.



4. In order that our parishioners can show our care and concern for the
society, St Ignatius Chapel is planning to organize a Volunteer Servicing
Team to help those in need in the society. Interested parishioners can
contact the Chapel office for details. Thank you.

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel website for
reference.



